Consultation response form
Proposal to open two new SEMH Designated Special Free Schools in Surrey
Please give us your views. Please tick the box that best shows what you think about the proposed expansion and also give us any comments you have. You can write on the other side of this sheet if you want more space to write comments.

	1. Do you agree with the proposal to open two new co-educational special free schools with places for up to 320 pupils with SEMH needs in Surrey from 2026 onwards?

	Agree
	
	Don’t know
	
	Disagree

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	

	2. Do you agree that there is a need for additional special school provision in Surrey to serve children and young people with significant SEMH needs?

	Agree
	
	Don’t know
	
	Disagree

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	

	3. What do you think is the most important thing to consider when creating a new SEMH special free school (e.g., location, facilities, community involvement)?

	




	4. What district of Surrey do you live in? (Please circle)

	Elmbridge
	Reigate and Banstead
	Tandridge

	Epsom and Ewell
	Runnymede
	Waverley

	Guildford
	Spelthorne
	Woking

	Mole Valley
	Surrey Heath
	

	5. What is your interest in this proposal (e.g., parent, school governor, local resident)?

	




	6. Are you responding on behalf of an Organisation? If so, please provide details.

	







	7. Please provide any other comments.

	
























Please return to: 

Email: schoolorg@surreycc.gov.uk

Or by post to:

Education Place Planning - FAO Peter Speers
Quadrant Court  
35 Guildford Road
Woking
Surrey GU22 7QQ



